
National Finance Center 
Customer Notification 

Customer Meeting – Planning for 2019 Pay 
Adjustment – Non USDA Customers 

April 5, 2019 

Reference Number: NFC-1554502812 

Dear Customer: 

The National Finance Center will hold a customer meeting Monday, April 8, 2019, at 

2:00 p.m. Central Standard Time to provide guidance for processing the January 2019 

Pay Adjustment. The conference number is 1-888-844-9904, Access Code: 9766419. 

Federal employees with questions concerning this notification should contact 

their Servicing Personnel Office. Authorized Agency representatives with questions 

concerning this notification should contact NFC’s Contact Center at either 1-855-632-

4468; or via ServiceNow Customer Service Portal (CSP). 

 

 

 


